
October 2, 2022 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is 
Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update: 

 My sincere hope is that everyone’s family and friends are safe and well after this 
week’s hurricane.  Our Hollins family extends our sympathies, well wishes and 
thoughts to all those negatively impacted by this storm 

 School will be open Monday October 3 – we will pick up where we left – it will be an 
even day – periods 2,4,6 and 8 

 Last Friday’s Varsity Football game scheduled to be played at Pinellas Park will take 
place this Tuesday 10/4 at Pinellas Park – kick off 7 pm. Tickets will be available 
through gofan.co 

 Check our school’s website and calendar for updates on make up dates for 
Swimming, Volleyball and Cross Country 

 PSAT/SAT on Wednesday 10/12 – College Reportable for SAT and National Merit 
Scholarship opportunities in PSAT 

o ACT Tuesday 10/18 – Non – College Reportable for all Seniors in need of a 
concordant score to graduate (Reading) 10/19 Math for seniors who need a 
concordant score 

 Homecoming Tickets will be on sale staring on 10/12 at lunch in courtyard between 
Media and Cafeteria. Tickets are $50 

o Students with more than 5 unexcused absences will not be able to purchase 
tickets 

o Students with outstanding/unpaid obligations will not be able to purchase 
tickets 

o Game is Friday October 28 – Dance is Saturday October 29th at Ruth Eckerd 
Hall from 7 pm to 10 pm 

  

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and 
high spirits! 

See you at the Top! 

 


